PETITION IN SUPPORT OF IRANIAN CHRISTIANS ASYLUM SEEKERS

To the Prime Minister, the Honourable John Howard, and to the Immigration Minister.

In Australian Immigration Detention Centres are a number of Iranian persons who have converted to the Christian religion and who have for some considerable time sincerely lived out their faith. World news, as well as research, shows that with the growing power of Shi’ite fundamentalist clerics in Iran those who have in their eyes blasphemed by embracing a faith other than Islam are in danger of imprisonment, torture and sometimes, even death if returned to Iran. Their families can also be in danger. Hence we the undersigned make two requests on their behalf.

1. That our government does not remove them from Australia to Iran.

2. That these asylum seekers have their cases re-opened and re-assessed taking into account the current situation in Iran.
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